
 

 

 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 8th July 2022           Newsletter Term 6 Week 5 
 

 

Dear parents/carers 

We are hurtling towards the end of term and have a busy 

couple of weeks ahead. We have the disco next week and year 

6 are busy rehearsing for their end of year production. We have 

been practicing the songs for our year 6 leavers’ service at the 

Church. Teachers have been busy writing end of year reports 

and these will be sent home next Thursday.  

The children had a feel for their new classes in September at 

‘Meet the Teacher’ on Thursday. They all completed activities to 

help with transition to their new classes in September- I know the 

teachers all enjoyed spending time with their new children.  

We are really looking forward to our Summer Fayre this afternoon 

– a huge thanks to our PTFA who work so hard to raise funds for 

the school – we really appreciate all their efforts. Fledglings won 

the raffle competition for selling the most tickets – they have 

won a little tea party provided by the PTFA – well done 

Fledglings! See you all there later and good luck on the raffle!  

Have a lovely weekend – enjoy the sun 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 
                                                                                  

                               
Year 6 rehearsing for their production and the arena all ready for the Summer 
Fayre!                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 

Owls 

Lexi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 
 

 

     

 

 

 



 

More Important News 
 

Baby news! 

 

We are delighed to annouce that Mrs Marlow has safely welcomed a baby girl, Violet,  into the 

world! We wish Mrs Marlow and her family all the very best and look forward to meeting her 

precious bundle soon. 

 

Attendance Award 

Week ending 08/07/2022 Owls Class 97.50% 

 

EYFS Finley for his super progress this year and for continuing to be a kind 

and supportive friend to Harry. 

Year 1 Robins Noah T for his super effort in his writing about sandcastles! 

Year 2 

Magpies 

Luca for writing an excellent book review of our class text. Well 

done! 

Year 3 Owls Maksym for settling in to a new environment. 

Year 4 Hawks Sam for some excellent work with his Maths and settling into a new 

school! 

Year 5 Eagles Archie for a great improvement in his behaviour and taking part in 

our Victorian school system with good humour. 

Year 6 Falcons Shay for being a fantastic, caring and supportive member of the 

class, not only to your peers but to everyone around school. So 

proud of you, well done! 

 

PTFA update 



Messages from your PTFA  

 

A huge Thank You to all C&K families, friends, staff and helpers who contributed to the Summer 

Fair with their ideas, time, donations or pennies! We are grateful to all attendees and those who 

worked hard behind the scenes - you have made it a lovely, end of term event. 

 

We look forward to running the end of year disco on Tuesday and hope the children have a 

wonderful time.  Don’t forget all tickets to be pre-booked (forms into the office by the end of the 

school day today please) and if your child wants to bring some spending money there will be 

glow items to buy at the disco. 

 

Victoria’s Wing Walk! 

Victoria, a C&K parent, is doing a Wing Walk to raise money for a special circus event for the 

whole school next year! The Wing Walk is this Monday 11th July!  Please do support and sponsor 

Victoria if you can https://gofund.me/339bfd7d 

 

Buying summer holiday supplies? Shop with Amazon Smile! 

Support your PTFA by choosing Ash Cartwright and Kelsey as your charity with Amazon Smile. 

www.smile.amazon.co.uk.  It costs nothing, you can sign up at any time in a few clicks - it’s such 

an easy way to raise funds for your PTFA whilst shopping as usual. 

During Prime days 12-13 July you will generate DOUBLE donations! 

 

About the PTFA 

The PTFA is an integral part of the school community made up of teachers, parents and friends of 

the school.  All parents & carers are automatically members. We are charity reg. number 1042205. 

Read more on the school website https://www.ashckschool.org/about-us/ptfa 

 

All money raised goes straight back into the school to benefit the children.  

This school year the PTFA have funded a number of initiatives for the children including books & 

reading programmes, computers, trips, whole school educational projects & special events.  

 

Dates for your diary 

  Tuesday 12th July End of year discos for KS1 and KS2 – after school as usual  

  Thursday 14th July          

CHANGE OF DATE 

Year 6 production to parents at 5pm – Jill and Fred’s Most 

Hysterical Historical Adventures – in the school hall  

  Thursday 14th July iRock concert for children who attend the lessons. End of 

year reports sent out to parents 

  Wednesday 20th July End of term 6 for the children Leavers service for year 6 at 

the Church at 1.30 – families of year 6 children are 

welcome 

  Thursday 21st July Staff INSET day – no children in school  

  Monday 5th September Children back in school for term 1 2022.23 
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